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DECEMBER DATES SCHOOL BREAK 
FROM DEC 23 - 

JAN 5

AT-HOME 
LEARNING JAN 6, 

7, AND 8.
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I RON  RI D GE I N TERM ED I ATE CAM PUS

 December 2020

- Dec 2 - Festive Hat Day
- Dec 9 - Red/Green Day
- Dec 10 - Gr. 6 

Vaccinations
- Dec 11 - Staff 

Collaboration Day - No 
School

- Dec 16 - Holiday 
Sweater Day

- Dec 22 - Last Day of 
Classes

- Dec 23 - Jan 5 - 
Christmas Break

- Jan 6, 7, and 8 - 

At-Home Learning

Did You Know ?

School Fees can be paid online anytime by accessing your parent 
portal.  If you are having any difficulties, please call reception. 

MASK HYGIENE

Please remind your 
child to bring home 
their mask(s) each 
day to be washed.

PARKING REMINDER

Parent Parking is located on the South side of the school. Please use this 
parking lot when dropping off or picking up your child.  Please do not 
park in the North Parking lot as that is designated for Staff Only.



YEAR BOOK
IRIC NUTRITION PROGRAM

2019-20 Yearbooks 
have arrived.  If you 
would like to order 
one, please go to 
the parent portal. 
They are $20.

DRESS FOR THE  
WEATHER

Students will need to be 
prepared for Alberta Weather 
each day, since most PE classes 
will be outside along with their 
cohort outside blocks. Thank 
you for helping your child be 
prepared.

IRIC Nutrition  Program began November 1st with 

each class receiving weekly fruit bowls that have been 

enjoyed by all our students 

Ms.Jill also brought each class this month a special 

Smoothie treat that all the students enjoyed . The 

students are already trying to guess what next 

month's special snack will be.

Here is a smoothie recipe to make at home and you 

can find more recipes like this at www.dannon.com

A BIG thank you to Blackfalds IGA and Lacombe Ford  

for supporting our Nutrition program at IRIC.

http://www.dannon.com


Cans for Canes

At Home Learning Supports
If you choose to keep your child at home prior to the start of the 
Christmas break, your child?s teacher will communicate some specific 
learning activities that can be completed under your supervision at 
home for up to 10 days of school. It is important to note that the 
learning activities the teacher will provide your child is not an 
at-home learning program or online daily class. These activities are 
designed to focus on supporting concepts the teacher feels is 
necessary to cover during the weeks prior to Christmas break 
commencing. We look forward to welcoming your child back to 
in-person learning tentatively scheduled for January 11, 2021.

The Staff and Administration from Iron Ridge 
Intermediate School would like to wish our 

students and families a very safe and healthy 
holiday season.  IRIC STRONG!
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